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Please view the phasing map on page two. 

 
Week of July 1 

• Storm sewer installation was completed throughout the entire project area. 
• The top 4 inches of gravel were removed from the Phase 1 and Phase 2 Partial 

Reconstruct areas. 
 

Week of July 8 
• Early in the week the contractor will be grading the Phase 1 and Phase 2 partial 

reconstruct areas in preparation for paving. 
• Paving of the first 2 inch pavement layer is scheduled for Wednesday or Thursday on 

Phase 1 and Phase 2 partial reconstruct areas. The asphalt will typically be installed at 
temperatures between 275° F and 350° F. Therefore, please have children stay away 
from the asphalt until it cools, which will be after it’s rolled the same day. 
 
Please do not park on 200th Street, Butternut Trail, Cascade Avenue, 201st Street, or 
203rd Street on Wednesday, July 10, or Thursday, July 11 starting at 7 a.m. During the 
paving process, access will be reestablished once the asphalt has been rolled and cooled 
down. If you need to drive over the fresh asphalt, please keep your speed low to avoid 
spinning your tires and harsh turning motions. 

• Removal of blacktop, driveways, and trees on the Phase 1 Full Reconstruct areas is 
scheduled for the week of July 15. 
 
 

Parking, access, and detour information 
During construction, the contractor will typically work from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. On-street parking 
will not be available during working hours. If you need to leave past 7 a.m., you may need to 
park on another nearby street. Access to driveways will be restored at the end of each work 
day. If you have a recreational vehicle that you need a place to park during the concrete work 
the Township has approved parking in the Town Hall Parking Lot off of 197th Street. 
 
Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Eric Hauser at (507) 276-6695. 
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